Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001

From: Holly Fugate

To: Kourtney Romine

Subject: Snake River Oil & Gas spacing application filed February 24, 2020
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2020 04:00:36 PM

To Whom it Concerns,

We would like to make it clear, in no uncertain terms, that we are against everything the Snake
River Oil & Gas Company would like to accomplish with the oil and gas well placed so
dangerously close to our house and neighborhood. This includes the spacing application this
company applied for on February 24, 2020.

It so difficult to understand how this well is even in existence so close to a subdivision with
hundreds of residents and right next to a river!

Adam & Holly Fugate
2725 Dogwood Ave.
Fruitland, 1D 83619
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